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I was forced to make payment on 07/05/2023 as I could no longer sleep in my car after surgery. Payment posted on
07/06/2023. 

 

Conf#: $802.50

Conf#  $676.80

 

This payment receipt ended the payment dispute between LGE and I for $1474.30 on 07/06/2023 when they received
payment on 07/06/2023. 

 

The payment they received was 55 days ago and I am again being threatened with disconnection by US Mail, phone and email
for this bill. 

 

Along with several other charges LGE has transferred . They have transferred $122 dollars for billing dates while my services
were off. How could a bill be incurred during that time? 

 

They also charged me a new account fee $260.00 stating I have a new account. And they are only “transferring the old charges. 

 

And now they are again transferring this bill of $1474.30. 

 

I have opened an investigation of Disability Discrimination with Louisville and Kentucky Human Relations Commission.
Jessica Gardner will investigating. I have included her in this email for your convenience. 

 

Due to providing proof of payment AND receipt of payment this case should be closed. 

 

LGE and Public Service Commission will need to speak to PNC directly regarding this matter as my account states payment
was made on 07/05/2023 and that payment was also received by LGE on 07/06/2023 55 days ago and PNC has not returned
any checks to my account unpaid. 

 

Also, Due to my disability, all contact will need to be through email or mail. 

 

Any further contact by LGE regarding this bill will need to go through PNC or The Public Service Commission; else it will be
considered harassment as I have proven payment and receipt. 

 






